
 

 

For-Hire Transportation Service License 

 Registrations and Renewals for 2017 

 

The For-Hire Transportation Service License registration and renewal period for the year 

2017 will begin on October 1, 2016. The online and paper application for 2017 will be 

made available on October 1, 2016 on the Department’s regulatory website: 

www.gamccd.net – (under the “Passenger Carrier” section).   
 

Registrations for 2017 can only be submitted online or by mail to the Department’s 

Regulatory Compliance Unit. The filing to registration for the Department’s For-Hire 

Transportation Service License is $75.00 per service.  
 

Renewals for 2017 can only be submitted online or by mail to the Department’s 

Regulatory Compliance Unit. To avoid the expiration of your current license, renewals for 

2017 will need to be completed no later than December 31, 2016. Please note that no 

operations can be conducted once your license has expired.  If your license expires, you 

will be required to apply for a new license.  Late fees may be assessed in addition to the 

filing fee(s). 
 

For continuous updates on the For-Hire Transportation Services License registration 

process and requirements, please visit our website www.gamccd.net . If you have any 

questions, please call the Department’s Regulatory Compliance unit at 404-624-7423. 

Georgia Department of Public Safety 

MCCD, Regulatory Compliance Unit 

For-Hire Transportation Service 

P.O. BOX 1456 

Atlanta, Georgia 30371-1456 

Phone: (404) 624-7243 

Fax: (404) 624-7246 

Email: hb225@gsp.net  
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